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Notice of Submittal of the FY 2018-2019 Budget 

 

As Budget Officer for the County of Onslow, I have submitted to the Honorable Board of Commissioners the 

proposed Fiscal Year 2018-2019 Budget for Onslow County, North Carolina.  This budget has been prepared in 

accordance with The North Carolina Local Government Budget and Fiscal Control Act (North Carolina General 

Statute §159-8).  On May 30, 2018, a copy of this budget has been filed with the Clerk to the Board.  The Clerk 

has made a copy available for public inspection in the Office of the Clerk, 234 NW Corridor Blvd., Jacksonville, 

North Carolina.   

 

In accordance with North Carolina General Statute §159-12, a public hearing on the proposed FY 2018-2019 

budget will be held on Monday, June 18, 2018, at 6:00 p.m., or as soon as possible after the start of the meeting.  

The hearing will be held in the Commissioners’ Chambers, Onslow County Government Center, 234 NW 

Corridor Boulevard, Jacksonville. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

David B. Cotton 

County Manager 

 

 

 

Posted: May 30, 2018 


